
  
   

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
Jeremy Evans from JET Medicine is visiting the School on Tuesday 7 March at 5pm to give a short talk 
regarding possible vaccinations at BWS for the Cambodia trip. The talk will last about half an hour and will 
take place in the Chapel. 
 
I would be grateful if you could contact me at nas@bws.wilts.sch.uk by Friday 24 February to confirm if you 
wish to attend. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Natalie Steer 
Head of RE 
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